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Dear Parents,   
Years 3,4,5 & 6 
I’m really excited to let you know that we have managed to arrange for our children in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 
to go to a professional dance performance as part of our current dance focus in PE. We are busy 
preparing for U-Dance performance in March;  composing our dance and selecting our music.  
 
The Manchester based dance company Emergence isperforming at The Brewery Arts Centre, Kendal on 
Thursday February 28th. We have arranged for dancers from the company to come to school in the 
morning to provide a 2 hour workshop for our Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 children. This will be linked to the 
evening performance.  
 
Later, we will travel to Kendal for the performance. As this begins at 8pm and has two sections we have 
managed to negotiate for our children to attend the first half so that they are not too late getting home. 
The next day is Friday and we would understand if they were a little late that day (but promise we won’t 
be!!!)  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to experience a live dance performance and will be funded almost fully 
through use of our PE and School Sport fund. We would only ask for a voluntary contribution of £2 
towards the experience.  
 
Please  return the slip below by Friday 8th Feb  if your child will be attending the performance. We have 
to book tickets by the end of the day on Friday. 
 
Hope everyone can come along.  
 
Yours sincerely 

Helen Hepworth 
Headteacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
I would like my child to attend the Emergence Dance Performance on Friday 28th February at Brewery 
Arts , Kendal 
 
Name ………………………………. 
Signed ………………………………………………………….   
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